Site Report — Igiugig — January, 2024

To: Superintendent Kasie Luke From: Stephanie Canning, Headteacher
and LPSD School Board Members

Outstanding Activities and Events

Our basketball students took off to Newhalen to participate in a Jamboree. We are so proud of them!
Morning meetings have been filled with fun, laughter, and community. The activities are centered around
building a community of learners and friends. Last month, the students had an awesome opportunity to
learn how to skin a wolf from Jon Salmon. We celebrated our January Students of the Month and Employee
of the Month. Congratulations to Peter Hobson, Olivia Sinyon, Kaya Strub, and Andyn Gunlik. ! We will
congratulate them with a special potluck on the 1st. Our December students' employee of the month were
Ruth SInyon, Trace Wassillie, Shae Nelson, and Betsy Hostetter. We celebrated them on the 14th of

December.
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Personnel

Thanks to Kendall Ogle for stepping in to fill the secondary generalist position for the remainder of the year.
We appreciate you. All classified positions are still filled :) along with substitutes for said positions.

Standards-Based System/Curriculum Progress
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Students take Yup’ik language lessons 4 times a week, Monday-Thursday, and Dancing on Fridays. Lessons
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Technology Insights

All technology is running well and up to date.

Facility Update

Facilities are up to date and running well. Working hard to clean up and organize some much-needed areas.

LSAC Activity

LSAC held its most recent meeting on January 16.

Volunteer Report

Thanks to all parents, community members, and stakeholders who constantly help us out at the school.
From freight pick-ups to bringing a wolf by, you are amazing.

Professional Development

Ms. Cruz continues to work with UAA to perform an audit on the culturally responsive certification program.
Ms Canning continues to pursue her master's in educational administration. All certified staff members
attended the RTI/MTSS Conference in Anchorage

Pupil % Attendance K-12

Attendance remains strong, with almost 100% daily attendance.

Student and Staff Safety

Students have been meeting with behavior health specialist Stephanie Hruska, monthly to discuss important
SEL lessons. As winter is hitting our region, students and staff are reminded of winter safety.

Subsistence Calendar

The Subsistence calendar has received no negative comments from the community.
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